Chi Yun School 2022-2023 Parent Tasting Student Luncheon

21st October, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The school attaches great importance to the healthy growth of students, and the meals provided every week are in line with the "Nutritional Guidelines on Lunch for Students" issued by the Department of Health. To solicit feedback from parents, we are now holding a "Parent Tasting Student Luncheon" session, parents are cordially invited to attend on 4th November 2022 (Friday) at 12:00 noon. Please fill out the reply slip below to register.

at 12:00 noon. Please fill out the reply slip be	elow to register.
Yours faithfully,	
Chung Lai Kuen Principal, Chi Yun School	
22-23 Chi Yun School Notice P032E	Announcement-in-charge: Ms. Liu Hang Lam
<u>R</u>	g Student Luncheon eply Slip
Dear Principal,	
	(student's name) in od the "Parent Tasting Student Luncheon", and I 🗆 November 2022.
Paren	nts/Guardians' Signature:
	Date:
*Please tick ✓ as appropriate	